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Post :   Reception Teaching Assistant 30hrs 

 

Dear Prospective Candidate, 

We are delighted you are eager to become part of our school’s exciting future as we look to 
expand our age range and become a through primary school from September 2025.  

Situated in Rothwell, about 3 miles south of Leeds City centre, Rothwell Victoria School is a 
friendly, inclusive school where the values and ethos of a high level of care for all pupils 
underpins our daily work. We serve a local community which is economically and socially 
diverse and draws its pupils from the surrounding area. The percentage of pupils eligible for 
free school meals is above average. A small number of our pupils are from ethnic minority 
families. The school is planning to become a one form entry from September 2025 

The school caters for a very wide ability range and aspires to provide an exciting, creative 
curriculum that is meaningful and relevant to our children.  The OFSTED inspection in May 2023 
judged Victoria as Good overall with Personal Development, Behaviour and Welfare judged to be 
strengths of the school. The report states: 
 

 The school’s vision and values are evident in the day-to-day life of the school.  

 Leaders expect pupils to work hard and show care and respect to others. 

 The provision for personal development is of a high quality. Leaders provide an 
impressive range of opportunities to help pupils develop their understanding of the world 

 Leaders have carefully planned the curriculum that they want pupils to study in all subjects 

 Leaders are highly knowledgeable about the needs of pupils with special educational 
needs and/or disabilities (SEND).  

 
 
We very much welcome interested applicants to visit us by appointment, prior to submitting an 
application. This can be arranged by emailing:  recruitment@victoria-jun.leeds.sch.uk or by 
ringing the school office on 0113 3932926 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Amanda Burrow 
Headteacher 
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